
 

 For further information contact Canon Yvonne Greener. 
07453609853 

 greener.yvonne@gmail.com  

 If you are interested exploring more of the Christian faith, or 
have questions about Baptism or Confirmation feel free to 

be in touch.     

 



Confirmation 

 Would you like to be Confirmed ? 

 Would you like to find out more about being Confirmed ? 

 Exploring Confirmation can be an important part of your journey of 
faith.  

It’s where you make Commitment to follow Jesus Christ and to affirm 
the promises made at your Baptism.  

We’ll be arranging some sessions soon, to prepare, ask questions and 
find out what’s involved.  

Our next service of Confirmation in Gateshead will be at St. Chad’s in 
Bensham on July 5th with Bishop Frank 

If you would like to find out more please contact  

Revd Canon Yvonne 

 greener.yvonne@gmail.com  

 mob:07453 609853 

 or come along to an initial meeting on  

 Sunday 18th May at 4pm  

St. Helen Low Fell.  

 ALL ARE WELCOME  


